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March 19, 2019 
 
To SUNY Poly Faculty, Staff, and Students: 
 
As SUNY Poly continues to move forward because of your steadfast efforts, I wanted to inform you that I 
plan to hold a series of Town Hall meetings on both our Albany and Utica campuses. During these sessions, 
I will look forward to receiving your input as I share how we are working toward our strategic vision and 
mission. 
 
All SUNY Poly faculty, staff, and students are cordially invited to the Town Hall meetings, with video 
livestreams available for each: 
 

 The Town Hall meeting at the Albany campus will be held Wednesday, April 3 at 4 p.m. in the 
NanoFab South Auditorium, with a live video feed in the President’s Conference Room, Kunsela Hall 
B203, at the Utica Campus.  

 The Town Hall meeting at the Utica campus will take place Thursday, April 4 at 12:30 p.m. in 
Kunsela Lecture Hall A112, with a live video feed in the Central Boardroom at the Albany campus.  

 
I look forward to your attendance as we collectively enable an ever stronger and more positive future for 
our institution.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Grace Wang 
Interim President 
SUNY Polytechnic Institute  




